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Letter from the Editor

It is our pleasure and honour to inform you that from 1* January 2013 the new Editor-in-Chief will be Dr. Maria Jezewska
from the Institute of Maritime and Tropical Medicine in Gdynia, Poland. The decision was made by the Board of the Polish
Society of Maritime, Tropical and Travel Medicine in accordance with and with the support of the IMHA Board of Directors.

We would especially like to thank Professor Bogdan Jaremin for his achievements and work as the former Editor-in-Chief.
He agreed to stay on as Honorary Editor and main advisor of IMH. Do not hesitate to deliver your publications to him as the
result of your hard work.

Thanks to his activity IMH has been transformed into a modern and innovative Journal.

He invited and made cooperation possible with many significant centres of maritime, tropical, hyperbaric, and travel
medicine. Currently the best specialists in these fields collaborate closely with IMH, and we are extremely proud of this.

Special thanks go to all members of the Editorial and Advisory Boards for your help and support.

We would not be able to exist without our readers, of which we have more every year.

It could be due to the electronic version of IMH. However, we are all happy that the traditional paper version is also still
published.

We are grateful to all of our sponsors, especially from IMHA and Bergen NCMM. We hope for their continued generosity in
the future.

We thank all of you for many years of good cooperation and look forward to many years ahead of us.
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